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As part of Mental Health Week next week, The Light in Redhill will be opening up their 
space to students free of charge on Monday 12 May, from 4:00pm to 6:00pm. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for students to relax, unwind, and prioritise their mental wellbeing in 
a welcoming environment. 
 

Full details are in the flyer below which students will receive in their Student Weekly this 
week. 
 

 
 


